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8th December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Closure of the School due to Heating Failure 
 
During the pandemic we have made every effort to keep the school open for as many children as                  
possible. Unfortunately, following the failure of our heating system overnight, it has become             
necessary to close the school today, Tuesday 8th December 2020. 
 
In such circumstances we will always attempt to give parents and carers advance notice, however,               
due to this occurring overnight this has not been possible.  
 
Students will be provided with work to complete remotely via Google classroom 
 
We will provide further updates through the school website, social media and email regarding plans               
for tomorrow later today. 
 
In the meantime, I’d like to thank you all for your patience and understanding. Decisions to close the                  
school are never taken lightly, but unfortunately may sometimes be necessary for the safety and               
wellbeing of the school community.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Michael Schofield 
Headteacher 
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